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Romans 15:30 Now I beseech you, brethren, for the Lord Jesus 
Christ’s sake, and for the love of the Spirit, that ye strive together 
with me in your prayers to God for me…

Dear prayer warriors,

Thank you for investing in the ministry God has called us to whether 
it is by prayer, financial, or both. As I write this letter Hurricane 
Earl has landed in Belize. Much property has been destroyed, but 
praise the Lord, as of this writing he did not claim a life, at least 
from what I have been told or read. Our hearts have been heavy for 
people we have grown to love, and we wish we were there to give 
them comfort that can only be found in God’s Perfect Word. Please 
pray that hearts will be turned towards God.

It is hard to believe that we are to the point of moving to Belize. 
We are thankful to see the hand of God personally moving things in 
place. I wish to allow part of this letter to focus on some opportunities 
that have come our way.

First we wish to thank both the Trinity Baptist Church of Arlington, 
Texas, and the Victory Baptist Church of Holly Ridge, North 
Carolina, for adding our family to their missions outreach program. 
We are currently at 85% of our needed support!

The summer months of deputation are typically slow months, but 
it has been really busy for us. We assisted in our church’s annual 
Vacation Bible School. Several children were saved and the leaders 
did a good job. This summer the Lord has placed upon my heart the 
desire to assist church planters throughout the USA. We were able 
to spend a couple of days with the James Mansfield family who are 
church planters in Commerce, Texas. We were able to assist in a few 
things around the church. While we were in Sanford, Maine, I was 
also able to assist Pastor Todd Bell by going soul winning with him. We were able to witness to three 
people, but only two were saved. Please pray for the Holy Spirit to work in their lives.

Last, allow me to share with you some exciting opportunities the Lord has allowed us to have. Initially 
when we move to Belize we will be moving to a city called Orange Walk Town to work with a veteran 
missionary. His family has built a house on the property where the church building sits, which means 
the house they were living in is now vacant. After speaking with the landlord, he has agreed to rent 
the house to us for only $400 U.S. The house is very spacious, and it will allow me to also have an 
office. There will be more announcements in coming months, just pray for the Holy Spirit to lead 
in all matters. We have a couple of different opportunities to plant an English speaking church in a 
couple of locations.

Prayer Requests
1.	 For the people of Belize during this time.
2.	 Pastor Gary Dice as he is having some heart issues.
3.	 Missionary Nathan Goodpaster and family as their 

2-year-oldson Jonathan is having chemo.
4.	 Mrs. Sharon Dice (Grandma Dice) as she had open 

heart surgery.
5.	 That we will be on the field by the beginning of next year.

Serving together with servant’s hearts,

John & Robin Harris
Zechariah, Madalyn, & Kaitlyn
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